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Unions are the ONLY thing preventing workers from being taken advantage of by 

their employers right now. Strikes are by far the most effective way to bring about 

positive change in an organization, and people should not have to choose between 

being able to afford to live or working under increasingly unlivable circumstances. If 

the government genuinely cares about its local workers more than the detached 

company shareholders, they need to support this measure. 


